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*****PLANDOME HEIGHTS – NEWS***** 

Manhasset Mayors Meet with New NCPD 6th Precinct 

Commander 
Discuss Public Safety 

 

On September 8, 2022, the Manhasset Mayors assembled in Plandome Heights Village Hall 

for a working meeting with the new NCPD Commanding Officer for our Sixth Precinct, 

Inspector Mark Vitelli. Representing the Villages were Flower Hill Mayor Randall 

Rosenbaum, Munsey Park Mayor Lawrence Ceriello, Plandome Heights Mayor Kenneth C. 

Riscica and Plandome Manor Mayor Barbara Donno.  Also attending was Deputy Inspector 

and Deputy Commanding Officer of the Sixth Precinct, Michael Dolan and Problem 

Oriented Policing (“POP”) officer Stephanie Papa.  Plandome Mayor Tom Minutillo was 

unable to attend but was briefed after the meeting.  
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A full range of topics affecting the public safety of Village residents was discussed and action 

items were agreed upon during the hour and a half long meeting.  Among the topics discussed 

were public safety, crime statistics and prevention, traffic enforcement, parking concerns, our 

parks and other matters.  The consequences to residents of the recent “cashless bail” and 

related laws was also discussed. 

 

Commenting on the meeting, Plandome Heights Mayor Kenneth C. Riscica said, “We 

appreciate the time and attention of our new 6th Precinct Commanding Officer Mark Vitelli. 

We continue to have a close working relationship with the NCPD and that relationship is key 

to enhancing public safety in our community.” 

 

Contact:  Mayor Kenneth C. Riscica, Mayor@PlandomeHeights-NY.Gov 
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